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Welcome back!  

It has been so lovely to see the children return to school this 
week. They have come back looking healthy, refreshed and 
keen to learn. All children seem to have settled in well to their 
new classes and we are so proud of the responsible attitudes 
they show. We are looking forward to this next academic year 
and all the opportunities it presents. 

Class teachers will be hosting a welcome meeting for each 
year group next week and we do hope you can come along to 
meet them and find out what your child will be learning dur-
ing this new academic year. 

Mon 2nd 9-9.20  - Year 1 Classroom & Year 2  Large Hall   

Wed 4th 9-9.20 -Year 3 Large Hall & Year 4 Classroom 

Tues 3rd 9-9:20  - Year 5 Large Hall &  Year 6 Classroom 

If you cannot attend these sessions all information will be 
available on our school website. 



Staff News 

 

 
As you will aware, 3 of our members of 
staff got married during the summer 
break. We know they had fantastic  
wedding days and wish them well in 
their married lives.  
 
Miss Stodd is now Mrs Oshunbury, Miss 
Bentley is now Mrs Brown and Miss Sa-
hota is now Mrs Parmar.    
 
 

  Key Dates for this term 

20th Sept Year 6 Warning Zone trip 

23rd Sept School photos  

24th Sept Parent Reading event with local author 

   Steve Skidmore 3.45- 5.00pm 

w/c 30th Sept Food bank collection for Oadby Foodbank 

10th October World Mental Health Day / Hello Yellow Day (wear something yellow)  

w/c 15th Oct School book Fair   

16th and 17th Oct Parent consultations 

Wed 30th    Oct Diwali day 

Mon 11th Nov Odd socks Day to launch Anti Bullying week 

13-15th Nov Y5 Residential 

 15th Nov  Children in Need – wear something spotty  

20th Nov Open classrooms 9.00-9.30am  

29th Nov Staff inset day  

11th and 12th Dec FS performances   

18th and 19th Dec Y1 and Y2 performances  





Attendance 
As you will be aware, schools are not able to authorise term time holidays. 

I need to inform you of changes made by Leicestershire County Council to the 

Penalty Notice regarding unauthorised leave during term time. These changes 

come into force on  Monday 19th August. Please see guidance below. 

Any term time holidays after this date will be subject to these new rules.   
 







https://www.leicestermuseums.org/arts/arts-in-leicester/the-open/

